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Parklogic is pleased welcome a new member to our team this week, Catherine Harry.

  

  

Catherine has been in the domain industry for several years as a domainer and was also
working at KeyRPM. So we are excited to have her on board and now working with us.

  

Catherine will be working in several areas including Account Management, assisting new clients
as they integrate their portfolios into Parklogic and working on the website.

  

Catherine’s appointment is our next step in bringing further support to clients and getting news
out into the wider domainer community.

  

“I am thrilled to be joining the Parklogic team and am looking forward to working with clients and
the those in the industry.” Catherine Harry
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